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ERRATUM TO AD HOC COMMITTEE ON HOMELESS REPORT DATED JUNE 17, 2015, ON 
HOW FUNDING TO HOUSE CHRONICALLY HOMELESS PEOPLE CAN BE MAXIMIZED 
THROUGH THE COORDINATED ENTRY SYSTEM (CES) (Council File 14-0655)

On June 18, 2015, at the City Council’s Ad Hoc Committee on Homelessness meeting, the Los Angeles 
Housing + Community Investment Department (HCIDLA), the Housing Authority of the City of Los 
Angeles (HACLA), and the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA), presented a written 
report, dated June 17, 2015, on how funding to house the chronically homeless can be directed to make 
use of the Coordinated Entry System (CES) (Council File 14-0655). We have made the changes noted 
below to the report. All other aspects of the report remain the same.

• Page 5, second paragraph: Number of emergency and transitional housing beds has been 
changed to “approximately 2,299 beds”.

• Page 7, Recommendation 2: Number of families that could be housed with additional funding 
has been changed to “100”.

• Page 7, Recommendation 4: Number of emergency housing beds has been changed to “1,758”.
• Attachment 6: Replaced with Revised Attachment 6.

The original report with revised attachments is included.
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